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12 February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Leavers Hoodie 
 
As in previous years, we are pleased to be able to offer all Year 11 students the option to purchase a leavers hoodie 

via an online shop. The hoodies will have ‘Leavers 2025’ on the front, and the names of students in the year ‘25’ on 

the back. They can also be printed with optional personalisation for an extra cost.  

 

The price of each hoodie is detailed below: 

 

Personalisation Price 

Hoodie without personalisation £21.85 

Hoodie with personalisation £26.80 

 
All orders must be placed by Monday 7th April 2025, directly at the online hoodie shop via the link below using the 

Username: 6749 and Password: mbeXS6m8. All hoodies will be delivered to the school to be handed out. 

 

View the shop here: School Leavers Co. 
 
Please be aware that as the hoodies are personalised for Cox Green School, the cost is non-refundable except in 

the case of a fault by the supplier. Therefore, please ensure you check all your details carefully and contact the 

online shop (https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/contact-us) if you have any questions or changes to your 

order BEFORE the closing date of 7th April. 

 
Please note that orders cannot be placed with cash/cheques at the school or via sQuid, and the online shop will 
close promptly on April 7th – no late orders can be accepted. 
 
Due to Data Protection, your child must 'opt-in' to have their name included in the year group names, inside the 

number ‘25’, on the back of the hoodie.  All Year 11 students will be sent a link to their school email address, to 

choose whether they want to opt-in to have their name appear on the rear of the hoodie in the number '25'.  Please 

ensure your child is aware that if they do not opt-in, they will not have their name included in the list on the 

hoodie, even if they have purchased a hoodie. This is not related to the personalisation option, which is available 

at an additional cost. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr D Aston 
Head of Year 11 
 

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shop/6749?pwd=mbeXS6m8
https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/contact-us

